
November 8 2023 

Dear Families, 

We have been informed by Jemena that the electrical supply to the Glenroy Campus 
will not be available between 7:30am to 4.30pm on Friday 10th November.  

As a result, the Glenroy Campus will be running a remote learning day. Students will need 
to log into each class as their teacher will be marking the roll at the beginning of each 
lesson. 

Mr Robert Dullard Mr Stuart Harrison 

Acting Principal Deputy Principal 

Head of Glenroy Campus 




